Dina Gotowala

e R L e e T
From: Bonnie Carney <noreply@eboardsolutions.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 3:21 PM
To: Dina Gotowala
Subject: CABE Board Recognition Awards - Level I

This notification is being sent to all members of your Board of Education, the
Superintendent and the Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent.

We would like to congratulate your district on winning the CABE Board Recognition
Award! All members of your board who are attending the Convention are welcome to
attend the awards ceremony and be apart of the awards presentation.

The Awards ceremony will take place as part of the CABE/CAPSS Convention, on Friday,
November 14 at 5:00 pm, in the Mystic Ballroom at the Mystic Marriott Hotel in Groton.
We look forward to see you at the Awards ceremony!



